
 
 
 

 
 
 

We are approaching the end of 2022. This is the time, especially in the Nordics, when we move 
indoor and enjoy candles, sweets, hot wine or hot chocolate. 
 
The NDA has awarded two researchers with the research grant. We received a lot of very qualified 
projects, and it was a difficult task for committee to decide whom to choose as recipients. This years 
recipient were Noora Nilsson, Finland, and Albert Duvetorp, Sweden. 
 
We wish them both congratulations and we would like to thank the members of the research 
committee for their great work. And remember you can always visit our website to see previous 
years‘ projects and status reports from the recipients on how their projects progressed.  
 
 

 
 
Please also remember the 7th Nordic Dermoscopy Course in Gothenburg in April 21st – 22nd 2023, 
led by Professor John Paoli. You can register on the homepage. 
 
We welcome all ideas for new courses and remember that we can support you financially. Any 
surplus you make from the course will be yours to administer, and if there is a deficit NDA will cover. 
This is almost a Christmas gift. 
 
On behalf of the board, we wish you a Merry Christmas/Happy Holidays and a Happy New Year, and 
we are looking forward to an exciting 2023 with a lot of Nordic collaborations 
 

Christian Vestergaard 
NDA President 


